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[Letterhead: The Arlington] 
Washington, D.C. Feb. 12, 1899 
 
Dear Mrs. O’Connor 
Here is a copy of the program -- I have just sent one to Mrs. Landsberg to her 
friends – I do hope she will not fail to get here -- so far – I am the only one from 
Rochester --  
I just wish you were here – nearly every one of the twenty affiliated societies 
was represented – at the business meeting last evening --  though nearly every 
one’s train was from four to twelve hours late --  the Utah delegates were the 
last [??] 
 
Sincerely 
Susan B. Anthony 
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